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LEGAL NOTICE
Notice of meeting of the City 

Council of the City of Ogden, Iowa 
to consider a usage variance at 
119 SW Second Street in the orig-
inal Town of Ogden, Boone County, 
Iowa.

Public Notice is hereby given that 
the Ogden City Council will hold a 
Public Hearing on July 13th,

2021, at 7:20 p.m. at Ogden City 
Hall, 513 West Walnut Street in Og-
den, Iowa at which hearing the

Council proposes to consider a 
usage variance for 119 SW Second 
Street, in the original Town of

Ogden, Boone County, Iowa. The 
variance would permit Future Bull-
dogs Childcare to be operated out of 
Emanuel Lutheran Church by Alexa 
Peterson at this address. Dated this 
22nd day of June 2021.

Emily Clausen
City Administrator
City of Ogden, Iowa


